
 

08.05.19 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

On Friday the 5th of July, we are planning a school-based camp for the year 3 & 4 pupils with a sleepover at 
Penpol School.  
 
On the Friday, the pupils will take part in outdoor and adventurous activities such as: rock climbing, archery and 
maybe some circus skills. In addition to this, there will be evening activities in the school grounds. We plan to 
have a fish and chip supper and breakfast will be provided in the morning. The pupils will be collected at a set 
time on the Saturday morning. The exact timetable of events will be decided closer to the time. 
 
The approximate cost of the trip will be around £30. The price is approximate as the itinerary and activities 
are not yet finalised but will not vary too far from the estimate.  
 
Please return the slip below, this week, if your child is interested in attending the school-based camp so we can 
get an idea of numbers.  A letter will then follow with exact details. 

 
 
 
Year 3 & 4 Teachers 
 
" - - -   - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
 
Year 3 & 4 proposed school-based camp July 2019 

 
My child is interested in the Camp at Penpol School which will take place at the on Friday the 5th of July.  We 
look forward to hearing about it in due course. Please return the slip  to the class teacher by Monday 13th May. 

 
 

Name:___________________________ Class:  ___________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


